





May 31, 2017

Laura Simon
Chair
And
Robert Baker
Fire Chief
South Metro Fire Rescue
9195 E. Mineral Avenue
Centennial, Colorado 80112

CC: Chief Armstrong, Littleton Fire Rescue Chief Rhodes, Cunningham Fire Protection District

Dear Ms. Simon and Chief Baker:

The Highlands Ranch Metro District, the Littleton Fire Protection District and the City of Littleton (LFR Partners) are in receipt of the 2017 Unification Proposal, dated May 3, 2017, that was prepared by Chiefs Armstrong, Baker and Rhodes. In order for the LFR Partners to consider unifying with South Metro Fire Rescue and Cunningham Fire Protection District we require more information than is provided in the May 3<sup>rd</sup> proposal. We will provide a list of the required information and comments on the initial proposal to Chief Armstrong in the near future.

We look forward to receiving a revised unification proposal that is approved by the South Metro Fire Rescue Board of Directors.

Sincerely,

Terry Nolan General Manager

Highlands Ranch Metro District

Mark Relph

City Manager

City of Littleton

Cindy Hathaway

Executive Director

Littleton Fire Protection District